
 

March 9, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

On behalf of the Lawton family project I am in favor of these fine people being allowed to gain approval 

for their pier and boat slips.  This family has resided for several generations on this land.  They have 

always respected and enjoyed what mother nature has given to us as Delawareans.  As good citizens to 

our community I encourage the Department of Natural Resources to approve this project so these 

native of the area can enjoy the beautiful waterways for generation to come.  Thank you for your time 

and consideration.   

 

Respectully, 

 

Matt Brittingham 

 


